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Southcentral Foundation’s Anchorage Vaccine Clinic opens eligibility to K-12 
educators, childcare workers, and Alaskans 40 years and older 

 
Anchorage, Alaska  ̶  Southcentral Foundation President/CEO April Kyle announced today that 
SCF will open vaccine appointments to all K-12 educators, childcare workers, and Alaskans 
who are 40 years old and older as supply allows.   
 
“It is exciting to be part of Alaska’s vaccine success by offering more vaccine to the community 
while ensuring that all customer-owners and their household members remain eligible for the 
vaccine.” said Kyle. “The health and wellbeing of our community is a shared responsibility, and 
we are pleased to make additional vaccine available to even more Alaskans.” 
 
SCF has already offered vaccines to groups including teachers, Alaska State Troopers, 
Anchorage Police Officers, McLaughlin Youth Center employees, people who are incarcerated 
and people experiencing homelessness. The additional vaccines will be available by 
appointment only on the Alaska Native Health Campus in Anchorage. Vaccine appointments 
can be scheduled via the following link: http://vax.nuka.com. 
 
About Southcentral Foundation 
Southcentral Foundation is an Alaska Native-owned, nonprofit health care organization. 
Managing more than 80 health care programs and services, SCF serves 65,000 Alaska Native 
and American Indian people in Anchorage, the Mat-Su Borough, and 55 rural villages in the 
Anchorage Service Unit. 
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